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OFFICE CLOSURES 

The City of Elephant Butte will be closed on Thursday, June 

19, 2025 in      observance of Juneteenth.   

 

RECYCLING  

The City of Elephant Butte offers cardboard recycling at 100 

Water Avenue in the blue recycling trailer. Recycling is 

available Monday-Thursday from 8:00am-3:00pm.  

 

2024 CONSUMER CONFIDENCE REPORT 

The 2024 Consumer Confidence Report is a six (6) page  
document. To review this document in full you can visit our 
website at  
http://cityofelephantbutte.com/services/utilities OR City Hall 
located at 103 Water Ave. Lindsey Cobleigh, City Clerk  
 

CURRENT PROJECTS WITHIN THE CITY OF       
ELEPHANT BUTTE  

Ocotillo Drive—Paving to begin the 1st or 2nd week of June.  

Cactus Drive—Paving to begin the 1st or 2nd week of June.  

Butte Blvd.—Paving to begin mid-June.  

All road projects will be well marked with signage, flagman, 
and detour signs as needed. For more information please 
contact the City Manager. (575)744-4892 ext. 101  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEETINGS: 

Zoning Commission 

Meeting Tuesday, June 3, 

2025, at 10:00am.  

Regular City Council    

Meeting  Wednesday 

June 11, 2025, at 2:00pm.  

 

STAFF HIGHLIGHTS:  

Happy Birthday to Mayor 

Mortensen!  

Happy Birthday to Chief 

Long!  

Happy 2 Year Work       

Anniversary to Gavin 

McClintock!  

Welcome to Rachel Black 

who joins the City Hall 

Staff as the Land Use     

Administrator!  
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ELEPHANT  BUTTE FIRE DEPARTMENT  

The Elephant Butte Fire Department recently teamed up with 

Sierra Vista Hospital in a Life Jacket Give away program       

located at Elephant Butte Lake State Parks. This event took 

place on May 23 and 24, 2025. There was a total of 210 life 

jackets given out! Way to go crews!  

BURN BAN IN EFFECT  

The City of Elephant Butte is currently in a burn ban set by  

Resolution 24-25-121. For more information contact Chief Long 

regarding burning.  

VOLUNTEERING 

If you are interested in becoming a part of the Elephant Butte 

Fire Department, contact Chief Long today. (575)744-5000.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elephant Butte 

Fire Department  

Business Meeting 

Tuesday, June 3, 

2025, at 6:00pm.  

June 9, 16, 23, 30 

2025, are all training 

nights for the EBFD 

Crew.  

Additional trainings 

and special events 

may be added 

throughout the 

month.  

 

 

Crew Highlights:  

We have 4 Birthdays 

this month!  

Happy Birthday 

Chief, Sarah,     

Shantell, and Kaci!  
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